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UDOT Seeks Input on 2023                    

Long-Range Rural Transportation Plan 

The Utah Department of Transportation (UDOT) 

Long-Range Plan is now available for public 

comment. That means everyone! 

The Plan details rural Utah’s anticipated 

transportation needs for 2023 through 2050 and 

includes a list of proposed projects on State 

routes. 

A key part of the planning process is involving the 

public. You are encouraged to comment on the 

plan through July 25, 2023.  

The plan is available for review at                         

https://udotinput.utah.gov/udotplanning 

You can provide feedback if you: 

• Visit https://udotinput.utah.gov/udotplanning to 

fill out a comment form and provide feedback 

directly on a comment map. 

• Email the planning team at 

planning@utah.gov. 

• Call a team representative at 385-360-1900. 

The Hideout POST Committee encourages 

Hideout residents and land owners to reach out to 

UDOT with their comments and ideas. The 

Committee will work with UDOT Region 2 to study 

the Plan’s impact on the Hideout area. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visioning Committee: Hideout 2030 

Thanks for all who have given the Town input 

through charrettes, meetings and surveys. We 

have made a lot of progress over the past few 

years! Now we are taking things to the next level. 

The Town is working towards a plan for Hideout 

2030 to catalyze economic opportunities and 

minimize challenges. We are seeking individuals 

from each neighborhood to get input on specific 

strategic ideas from the land owners and future 

residents. Please contact Jan McCosh if you would 

like to get involved in a strategic plan. 

jmccosh@hideoututah.gov  

 

Hideout Concerts 2023 

Hideout Summer Concerts are back! Please see 
the attached flyer for upcoming dates. 

Dog Waste Bins  

Please, please, please 

remember that the dog 

waste bins 

are for dog 

waste only! 

 
 

A Request 
from the Utah 
DNR—
Jordanelle 
State Park 
 

Hideout residents have 

been asked by Jason 

Whittaker, Park Manager, 

to please be aware that 

the entire Ross Creek area 

is closed until construction 

is complete and the 

opening is announced 

(later this summer). 

Rangers have been citing 

Hideout residents for 

trespassing who have 

walked into the area using 

illegal trails.  

We are excited for the new 

improvements and to have 

access to Ross Creek 

again. Let’s keep safety in 

mind first, have patience, 

and respect Jason’s 

request. Thanks! 

Coming Up— 

June 30th, 2:00pm                       

 Special Meeting,    

 Public Hearing 

July 4, Independence Day 

 Town Hall closed 

July 13, 6:00pm Town 

 Council, Regular Meeting 

July 20, Planning 

 Commission, Regular 

 Meeting 

July 24, Pioneer Day   

 Town Hall closed 

June 2023 in Hideout—A (finally) full Jordanelle Reservoir 

 

Send Weed Abatement Reports In! 

If you have received a Weed Abatement Notice in the past week, don’t forget 

to send your reports in by July 7th. Unreported properties will be treated by 

the Town and costs charged to the property owner. Property owners, not 

treatment vendors, are responsible for reporting. No weeds? Indicate this on 

the report and send to weeds@hideoututah.gov. Thanks! 


